UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION I
101 MARIETTA STREET NW
ATLANTA GEORGIA 30303

DEC 1 w78

Trant

In Reply Refer To:
RII:DGH

50-13/78=4
50~99/78~4

Babcock and Wilcox Company

Attn: Dr. Theodore C. Engelder, Director
Lynchburg Research Center
Research and Development

P. 0. Box 1260

Lynchburg, Virginia 24505

Gent lemen:

This refars to the inspection conducted by D. G. Hinckley of thi
on Novemver 15-17, 1978, of activities aut.orized by NRC Licen
CX=10 ancd R=47 for the Critical Facility and Lynchburg Pool Reac
to the discussion of our findings held with Dr. T. C. Engelder
concli s'on of the inspection,

Areas examined during the inspection and our findirngs are
the enclosed inspection report. Within these areas, the
consisted of selective examinations of procedures and rept

records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the

Within the scope of this inspectic
disclosed.

We have examined actions you have taken with regard to previously identi=-
fied enforcement matters. These are discussed in the enclosed inspection

report.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's '"Rules of Practice', Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and the
enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC's Punxlic Document
Room. If this report contains any formation that yau (or your contractor)
believe to be proprietary, it is nece:sary that you make a written appli-
cation within 20 days to this office ¢o withhold such information from
public disclosire. Any such application must include a tull statement of
the reasons on the basis of which it is claimed that the information 1is
proprietary, znd should be prepared so that proprietary information identi-
fied in the application is contained in a separate part of the document,

I1f we do not hear from you in this regard within the specified period,

the report will be placed in the Public Document Room,

V812200154




Babcock and Wilcox Company

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

.
2 !

Mg A /

F. J. Long, Chie?

Reactor Operations and
Nuclear Support Branct

Inspection Report Nos. 50-13/78-4
and 50~99/78~4




